
NCC Board of Trustees 

Academic, Student Affairs & Enrollment Management Committee Meeting Minutes 

January 12, 2021 

 
The meeting of the Academic, Student Affairs & Enrollment Committee of the Board of Trustees was held 
via Zoom. The meeting was called to order by Chair Tuman at 5:51 p.m. 
 
Committee Members Present:  Donna Tuman (appointed ad hoc as Chair) 
 Kathy Weiss  
 Sophia Costanzo 
  
Committee Members Absent:  Linda Green, Jorge Gardyn (ex-officio) 
 
Also in Attendance:  John Durso, Wanda Jackson, 
 Edward Powers, George Siberón, 
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 Continuing our Virtual on-the-Spot Admissions days at high schools, along with our twice daily 
virtual admissions information sessions at 11am and 3pm Monday thru Friday. 

 
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 Offering Summer Session I and Summer Session II as we did in summer 2020, with a difference being 
that we are using data in different ways to determine which are the high-demand and high-interest 
courses, as well as which courses students need in their sequence to assist them in completing sooner. 

 For FY2022, we are currently working on several options for positively impacting enrollment including 
but not limited to: 

o Continued implementation of Guided Pathways elements, including curriculum mapping, improved 
student communications via our website, and potential new advising models. 

o Researching the positive impact that scheduling one year in advance would have on student 
enrollment. 

o Researching the possibility of adding several new programs to the College’s portfolio of program 
offerings. 

o A renewed interest in and increased efforts relative to reaching out to area high school 
superintendents to discuss their needs and how NCC can accommodate their dual enrollment, 
concurrent enrollment, and high school enrichment interests. 

 Exploring how we can move into the Career, Technical, and Vocational Education world by offering 
courses such as Veterinary Technician, Therapeutic Massage, Polysomnography, Optometric Tech, 
Auto-Body Repair, HVAC, etc.  These are high demand fields with credentialing that can be completed 
normally in 12 months or less, allowing a student to start in September, complete in May, and start 
working in a career soon after graduation. 

 And lastly, we are aggressively streamlining the Academic Affairs structure and operations to improved 
efficiencies that will lead to increased student satisfaction and response to student inquiries, which will 
result in improvements in student retention and new enrollment. 
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Anne E. Brandi 

classes in English, History, Math, and Liberal Arts.  By sequencing courses from first half to second half, 
at 7.5 weeks each, a student could, for example, take an English 101 and English 102 in the 15 weeks.  Also, 
there is a need for more Business, Marketing, and Retailing, and Developmental courses. 
 
Trustee Costanzo asked two questions: 

1. How close are we to implementing Dual Enrollment when high school students come to NCC?  

Dr. Williams explained that Dual Enrollment is distinct from the program for high school students who 
come to NCC, referred as the High School Enrichment program.  In Dual Enrollment, students are taught 
NCC courses at their high schools by their high school teachers.  VP Lausch and Dean Follick are engaged 


